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In accordance with Miss. Code Ann 77-19-15(3) BEAM accepted comments 
and objections in Round 1 of the Capital Projects Fund.  After investigation of 
comments submitted and consultation with the U.S. Department of Treasury, 
BEAM has determined that a portion of the Coast 1 project shall be denied 
funding.  The following portions of the project are moved to Final 
Determination Status: 

• 459 locations 
• Total award amount of $1,652,530.57 
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